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Meeting: Sherborne Apples Forum (S.A.F.)  

Date: Thursday 19
th

 February 2015  

Location: The Apples Medical Centre 

Attendees –  Philippa Cannings, Practice Manger (PM) 

 Keith Harrison, Dorset CCG Patient & Public Involvement Development 

Worker 

 Alan Harrison, Chair 

 Sandra Atherton, Patient 

 Roger Bonelle, Patient 

 Madeline Dumville, Patient 

 Diana Lane, Patient 

 Polly Pollard, Patient 

Susan Geen, Patient 

 

1. Introductions 

 

2. Jim Phillips – Speaker for My Health My Way  

 

3. Notes of the last meeting and any matters arising – Doreen Harris has stepped down 

from being vice-chair, no new vice-chair appointed, members to contact me if they 

would like to be considered 

TOR – will be amended due to the meetings being held quarterly not bi-monthly – 

PJC actioned 

 

4. Practice Update – PJC discussed that each North Dorset Practice will join to be a 

Federated company, this is due to Public Health Enhanced Services only dealing with 

larger provider groups, the main objective of the Federation is to maintain our Public 

Health services that we already provide – PJC stressed that the Federation is in the 

early stages and that the Federation company will not affect the GP practices. 

 

5. Future Events – Further information from Keith Harrison and Alan Harrison with 

regards to the Health and Wellbeing event 2015 being held in the Digby Hall 

Sherborne, on June 24
th

 from 12noon to 5pm, invites have been sent to many service 

providers, all agreed that the practice should take part – further information to follow. 

 

Dementia Steering Group – Alan informed the group that on 19
th

 May 2015 the 

Abbey will be holding a Dementia event, more to follow 

 

From 1
st
 April Sherborne will have its own BMV magazine. 

 

6. Out of Hours information – RB would like to know what happens after the surgery 

closes – Keith Harrison will put together a leaflet which explains the procedure, this 

will included walk in clinic times, Yeatman information etc 

 

7. Patient Questionnaire – all members agreed to meet again on Thursday 12
th

 March 

from 3pm to look at the results of their own patient questionnaire – Update on Friends 

and Family Test, very good feedback 
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8. Saturdays – Ideas for an open day on a Saturday – to be brought to the next meetings poss 

update on vaccinations/meet your GP 

 

 

Next meeting on 21
st
 May 2015 – 6.30pm 


